
From: Glenn Foster [mailto:bearpawranch@earthlink.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2007 8:15 PM 
To: Jane Wiggans 
Subject: Sunrise Powerlink 
 
Dear Ms. Wiggans, 
 
We are in receipt of your request for permission to conduct testing on our property in San Felipe 
Valley 
for an alternative route for the Sunrise Powerlink Project. 
We are currently researching our rights in the matter, as well as, consulting with affected 
neighbors in 
the valley. When we have completed this process we will promptly reply to your request. 
Please be aware that we are fundamentally against this proposed Alternative Route for a variety 
of reasons, which include: 
 
1. The Proposed Route is least offensive and sensitive ( with the exception of intruding upon the 
Pacific Crest Trail). There is also precident with existing power transmission lines in Grapevine 
Canyon. 
2. The Alternative Route in San Felipe Valley is entirely within protected lands until it reaches our 
properties. There is, just east of us, the San Felipe Hills Wilderness Study Area which would be 
effected. 
3. The Alternative Route would essentially render our, and neighboring, properties useless and 
worthless. 
4. We believe that there are health issues for those people living under or near high voltage 
power 
lines. 
and, of course, the pristine beauty of the San Felipe Valley would be ruined forever. 
 
Sincerely, 
Glenn & Cindi Foster 
Parcel No.'s 19629002, 026, 024, 023 
Glenn Foster 
bearpawranch@earthlink.net 
EarthLink Revolves Around You. 
 


